
To:  Mike Narcowich, Amy Montgomery, Shaun Littlefield, Maria Wyrsta


From:  Rita Stevens


August 11, 2020


RE:  Landscape Plan for Development at 2947 and 2949 Elliot Avenue, Roslyn, PA


SUMMARY


As a follow up to the STC advisory letter dated April 9,2020,  Mr. Littlefiled forwarded  the 
revised landscape design for the subject property, dated 07/10/20, to the Abington Township 
Shade Tree Commision (STC).  Members of the STC reviewed this design and find the plant 
schedule and placement to be suitable for the site.  Further, the STC is prepared to provide 
guidance for species selection and placement for the proposed 8 3”-caliper shade trees 
designated for public grounds.


Respectfully,


Rita W Stevens, Chair Abington Shade Tree Commission



